
FACING
DOMESTIC 
VIOLENCE.

No matter what we look like or where we are from, everyone should have the resources they need to 
thrive and the ability to shape their communities. The U.S. Census determines how money and power 

are assigned by counting how many people there are to serve in each community, city, and state. 
Every person has the right to make their voice heard and ensure that our family, our neighbors, and 

our communities have the resources they need. 

In Ohio, there is more than $33 billion dollars in federal funding on the line for public programs, 
including funding for the Violence Against Women Act and the Family Violence Prevention and 

Services Act, which directly support survivors and victims of domestic violence through survivor 
advocacy and legal services. 

Freedom from violence is foundational to the health, safety, and economic security of women and 
families. By taking the census, you are helping the services you care about get the funding they need 

to serve and support our families and communities.

CENSUS PARTICIPATION IS POWER: BE COUNTED TODAY!

Visit www.womenspublicpolicynetwork.org/census OR Text PLEDGE to 614-295-9592



ACCESSING 
CRUCIAL HEALTH 
CARE SERVICES 
THROUGH MEDICAID.

No matter what we look like or where we are from, everyone should have the resources they need to 
thrive and the ability to shape their communities. The U.S. Census determines how money and power 

are assigned by counting how many people there are to serve in each community, city, and state. 
Every person has the right to make their voice heard and ensure that our family, our neighbors, and 

our communities have the resources they need. 

In Ohio, there is more than $33 billion dollars in federal funding on the line for public programs, 
including funding for the Violence Against Women Act and the Family Violence Prevention and 

Services Act, which directly support survivors and victims of domestic violence through survivor 
advocacy and legal services. 

Freedom from violence is foundational to the health, safety, and economic security of women and 
families. By taking the census, you are helping the services you care about get the funding they need 

to serve and support our families and communities.

CENSUS PARTICIPATION IS POWER: BE COUNTED TODAY!

Visit www.womenspublicpolicynetwork.org/census OR Text PLEDGE to 614-295-9592



ACCESSING STABLE 
HOUSING THROUGH 
FEDERAL HOUSING 
ASSISTANCE.

No matter what we look like or where we are from, everyone should have the resources they need to 
thrive and the ability to shape their communities. The U.S. Census determines how money and power 

are assigned by counting how many people there are to serve in each community, city, and state. 
Every person has the right to make their voice heard and ensure that our family, our neighbors, and 

our communities have the resources they need. 

In Ohio, there is more than $33 billion dollars in federal funding on the line for public programs, 
including funding for the Violence Against Women Act and the Family Violence Prevention and 

Services Act, which directly support survivors and victims of domestic violence through survivor 
advocacy and legal services. 

Freedom from violence is foundational to the health, safety, and economic security of women and 
families. By taking the census, you are helping the services you care about get the funding they need 

to serve and support our families and communities.

CENSUS PARTICIPATION IS POWER: BE COUNTED TODAY!

Visit www.womenspublicpolicynetwork.org/census OR Text PLEDGE to 614-295-9592



ACCESSING VITAL 
PREVENTATIVE CARE,
SUCH AS BIRTH 
CONTROL AND CANCER 
SCREENINGS, THROUGH 
TITLE X PROGRAMS.

No matter what we look like or where we are from, everyone should have the resources they need to 
thrive and the ability to shape their communities. The U.S. Census determines how money and power 

are assigned by counting how many people there are to serve in each community, city, and state. 
Every person has the right to make their voice heard and ensure that our family, our neighbors, and 

our communities have the resources they need. 

In Ohio, there is more than $33 billion dollars in federal funding on the line for public programs, 
including funding for the Violence Against Women Act and the Family Violence Prevention and 

Services Act, which directly support survivors and victims of domestic violence through survivor 
advocacy and legal services. 

Freedom from violence is foundational to the health, safety, and economic security of women and 
families. By taking the census, you are helping the services you care about get the funding they need 

to serve and support our families and communities.

CENSUS PARTICIPATION IS POWER: BE COUNTED TODAY!

Visit www.womenspublicpolicynetwork.org/census OR Text PLEDGE to 614-295-9592



SEEKING SUPPORT
TO ADDRESS
SEXUAL VIOLENCE. 

No matter what we look like or where we are from, everyone should have the resources they need to 
thrive and the ability to shape their communities. The U.S. Census determines how money and power 

are assigned by counting how many people there are to serve in each community, city, and state. 
Every person has the right to make their voice heard and ensure that our family, our neighbors, and 

our communities have the resources they need. 

In Ohio, there is more than $33 billion dollars in federal funding on the line for public programs, 
including funding for the Violence Against Women Act and the Family Violence Prevention and 

Services Act, which directly support survivors and victims of domestic violence through survivor 
advocacy and legal services. 

Freedom from violence is foundational to the health, safety, and economic security of women and 
families. By taking the census, you are helping the services you care about get the funding they need 

to serve and support our families and communities.

CENSUS PARTICIPATION IS POWER: BE COUNTED TODAY!

Visit www.womenspublicpolicynetwork.org/census OR Text PLEDGE to 614-295-9592


